NEWSLETTER MAY 2020

Hello from Bradgate Pool and the Sailfish Team!

We wanted to let you know that we are thinking of you all and looking forward to seeing you all again, hopefully in the not too distant future!

We've been busy behind the scenes....

We have drained the pool, cleaned and repaired tiles, refilled and reheated! Ta Dah!











We look forward to seeing you all soon. Stay safe!







*all private hire users / swimmers must adhere to our guidelines which will be issued upon booking

We are following
Government guidelines &
won't fully reopen until
we are told it's safe to do
so!

We are adhering to social distancing guidelines

Family private hire sessions are available to book*

You can now book one to one / family swimming lessons*

We are busy planning the Autumn Term, in the meantime we are looking at possible Summer Fast Track lessons.

GET IN TOUCH AND REGISTER
YOUR INTEREST

E: Info@bradgatepool.co.uk T: 07805 578548

Sailfish Swim School / Bradgate Pool Bradgate, Elton Park Hadleigh Road Ipswich, IP2 ODG